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The Namesake Jhumpa Lahiri 2007-03
Gogol is named after his father's
favourite author. But growing up in
an Indian family in suburban America,
the boy starts to hate his name and
itches to cast it off, along with the
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inherited values it represents. Gogol
sets off on his own path only to
discover that the search for identity
depends on much more than a name.
Belonging to Heaven Gale Sears 2013
Retelling of the story of Jonathan
Napela, one of the first--and most
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influential--converts to The Church
of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints.
Release the Sun William Sears 2003
Cover subtitle: the story of the
Baab, the prophet-herald of the Bahai
faith, and the extraordinary time in
which he lived.
One Candle Gale Sears 2018
"Bestselling author of The Silence of
God"--Cover.
Inner Experience Georges Bataille
2014-07-22 Outlines a mystical
theology and experience of the sacred
founded on the absence of god.
Originally published in 1943, Inner
Experience is the single most
significant work by one of the
twentieth century’s most influential
writers. It outlines a mystical
theology and experience of the sacred
founded on the absence of god.
Bataille calls Inner Experience a
“narrative of despair,” but also
describes it as a book wherein
“profundity and passion go tenderly
hand in hand.” Herein, he says, “The
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mind moves in a strange world where
anguish and ecstasy take shape.”
Bataille’s search for experience
begins where religion, philosophy,
science, and literature leave off,
where doctrines, dogmas, methods, and
the arts collapse. His method of
meditation, outlined and documented
here, commingles horror and delight.
Laughter, intoxication, eroticism,
poetry, and sacrifice are pursued not
as ends in and of themselves but as
means of access to a sovereign realm
of inner experience. This new
translation is the first to include
Method of Meditation and PostScriptum 1953, the supplementary
texts Bataille added to create the
first volume of his Summa
Atheologica. This edition also offers
the full notes and annotations from
the French edition of Bataille’s
Oeuvres Complètes, along with an
incisive introductory essay by Stuart
Kendall that situates the work
historically, biographically, and
2/13

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on
September 26, 2022 by guest

philosophically.
A Tribute for the Negro Wilson
Armistead 1848 A Tribute for the
Negro: Being a Vindication of the
Moral, Intellectual, and Religious
Capabilities of the Coloured Portion
of Mankind; with Particular Reference
to the African Race Authored by
Wilson Armistead
The Men of the Last Frontier Grey Owl
2011-02-25 In 1931 Grey Owl published
his first book, The Men of the Last
Frontier, a work that is part memoir,
part history of the vanishing
wilderness in Canada, and part
compendium of animal and First
Nations tales and lore. A passionate,
compelling appeal for the protection
and preservation of the natural
environment pervades Grey Owls words
and makes his literary debut still
ring with great relevance in the 21st
century. By the 1920s, Canadas
outposts of adventure had been thrust
farther and farther north to the
remote margins of the country.
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Lumbermen, miners, and trappers
invaded the primeval forests, seizing
on natures wealth with soulless
efficiency. Grey Owl himself fled
before the assault as he witnessed
his valleys polluted with sawmills,
his hills dug up for hidden treasure,
and wildlife, particularly his
beloved beavers, exterminated for
quick fortunes.
Susan Sontag Leland Poague 2003-09-02
Susan Sontag: An Annotated
Bibliographycatalogues the works of
one of America's most prolific and
important 20th century authors. Known
for her philosophical writings on
American culture, topics left
untouched by Sontag's writings are
few and far between. This volume is
an exhaustive collection that
includes her novels, essays, reviews,
films and interviews. Each entry is
accompanied by an annotated
bibliography.
The Pictorial Field-book of the
Revolution Benson John Lossing 1851
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Letters in the Jade Dragon Box Gale
Sears 2011-01-01 Teenage Wen-shan was
taken from her family home in
mainland China during the Cultural
Revolution to live with her greatuncle, a former general in the
Chinese army who became one of the
first converts to The Church of Jesus
Christ of Latter-day Saints in Hong
Kong. For ten years, Wen-shan has
carried the sorrow of abandonment in
her heart, with few memories of her
life before. But at the death of
Chairman Mao, Wen-shan receives a
mysterious wooden box that reveals
the fate of the family she has not
heard from in more than a decade.
Through the letters in the jade
dragon box, Wen-shan and her greatuncle discover a bond between each
other, their family, and the gospel
of Jesus Christ.
Hyperion, Or the Hermit in Greece
Friedrich Hölderlin 2019-03-05
Friedrich Hölderlin's only novel,
Hyperion (1797-99), is a fictional
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

epistolary autobiography that
juxtaposes narration with critical
reflection. Returning to Greece after
German exile, following his part in
the abortive uprising against the
occupying Turks (1770), and his
failure as both a lover and a
revolutionary, Hyperion assumes a
hermitic existence, during which he
writes his letters. Confronting and
commenting on his own past, with all
its joy and grief, the narrator
undergoes a transformation that
culminates in the realisation of his
true vocation. Though Hölderlin is
now established as a great lyric
poet, recognition of his novel as a
supreme achievement of European
Romanticism has been belated in the
Anglophone world. Incorporating the
aesthetic evangelism that is a
characteristic feature of the age,
Hyperion preaches a message of
redemption through beauty. The
resolution of the contradictions and
antinomies raised in the novel is
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found in the act of articulation
itself. To a degree remarkable in a
prose work of any length, what it
means is inseparable from how it
means. In this skilful translation,
Gaskill conveys the beautiful music
and rhythms of Hölderlin's language
to an English-speaking reader.
Saints: The Story of the Church of
Jesus Christ in the Latter Days The
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
Saints 2018-09-04 In 1820, a young
farm boy in search of truth has a
vision of God the Father and Jesus
Christ. Three years later, an angel
guides him to an ancient record
buried in a hill near his home. With
God’s help, he translates the record
and organizes the Savior’s church in
the latter days. Soon others join
him, accepting the invitation to
become Saints through the Atonement
of Jesus Christ. But opposition and
violence follow those who defy old
traditions to embrace restored
truths. The women and men who join
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

the church must choose whether or not
they will stay true to their
covenants, establish Zion, and
proclaim the gospel to a troubled
world. The Standard of Truth is the
first book in Saints, a new, fourvolume narrative history of The
Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day
Saints. Fast-paced, meticulously
researched, Saints recounts true
stories of Latter-day Saints across
the globe and answers the Lord’s call
to write history “for the good of the
church, and for the rising
generations” (Doctrine and Covenants
69:8).
The Time Traveler's Wife Audrey
Niffenegger 2021-04-30 A most
untraditional love story, this is the
celebrated tale of Henry DeTamble, a
dashing, adventuresome librarian who
inadvertently travels through time,
and Clare Abshire, an artist whose
life takes a natural sequential
course. Henry and Clare’s passionate
affair endures across a sea of time
5/13

Downloaded from oms.biba.in on
September 26, 2022 by guest

and captures them in an impossibly
romantic trap that tests the strength
of fate and basks in the bonds of
love. “Niffenegger’s inventive and
poignant writing is well worth a
trip” (Entertainment Weekly).
Deep Conviction Steven T. Collis
2019-06-04
The Task William Cowper 1810
Cat's Cradle Kurt Vonnegut 2009-11-04
“A free-wheeling vehicle . . . an
unforgettable ride!”—The New York
Times Cat’s Cradle is Kurt Vonnegut’s
satirical commentary on modern man
and his madness. An apocalyptic tale
of this planet’s ultimate fate, it
features a midget as the protagonist,
a complete, original theology created
by a calypso singer, and a vision of
the future that is at once blackly
fatalistic and hilariously funny. A
book that left an indelible mark on
an entire generation of readers,
Cat’s Cradle is one of the twentieth
century’s most important works—and
Vonnegut at his very best. “[Vonnegut
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

is] an unimitative and inimitable
social satirist.”—Harper’s Magazine
“Our finest black-humorist . . . We
laugh in self-defense.”—Atlantic
Monthly
The Home Book of Verse (Complete)
Burton Egbert Stevenson 1915
Letters Exhibiting the Most Prominent
Doctrines of the Church of Jesus
Christ of Latter-day Saints Orson
Spencer 1852
Collected Poems and Other Verse
Stéphane Mallarmé 2008-11-13 Stéphane
Mallarmé was a radically innovative
poet of the 19th century, in English
as well as in French. This text
contains his poetry and his Poesies
in the last arrangement known to have
been approved by the author and
provides a wide-ranging survey of his
work.
Shandygaff Christopher Morley 1918
The Rise and Fall of American Growth
Robert J. Gordon 2017-08-29 How
America's high standard of living
came to be and why future growth is
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under threat In the century after the
Civil War, an economic revolution
improved the American standard of
living in ways previously
unimaginable. Electric lighting,
indoor plumbing, motor vehicles, air
travel, and television transformed
households and workplaces. But has
that era of unprecedented growth come
to an end? Weaving together a vivid
narrative, historical anecdotes, and
economic analysis, The Rise and Fall
of American Growth challenges the
view that economic growth will
continue unabated, and demonstrates
that the life-altering scale of
innovations between 1870 and 1970
cannot be repeated. Robert Gordon
contends that the nation's
productivity growth will be further
held back by the headwinds of rising
inequality, stagnating education, an
aging population, and the rising debt
of college students and the federal
government, and that we must find new
solutions. A critical voice in the
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

most pressing debates of our time,
The Rise and Fall of American Growth
is at once a tribute to a century of
radical change and a harbinger of
tougher times to come.
The Golden Treasury of the Best Songs
and Lyrical Poems in the English
Language Francis Turner Palgrave 1867
Upon the Mountains Gale Sears
2007-01-01 World War I is raging in
Europe. Nephi Erickson feels he has
failed his wife and small daughter,
Katie. Enlisting in the Marines is
not only his duty, but his best
chance at making some much-needed
money. With her husband half a world
away, Alaina derives some solace from
the fact that her younger sister,
Eleanor, lives nearby. Eleanor is the
only woman studying medicine at the
University of Utah and is soon
immersed in researching treatments
for the influenza pandemic that is
ravaging the world, a scourge that
will soon touch her life all too
closely.
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The Art of Public Speaking Dale
Carnegie 2019-01-15 The Art of Public
Speaking is a fantastic introduction
to public speaking by the master of
the art—Dale Carnegie. Featured
within this classic manual are
hundreds of tips and tricks on how to
become an efficient and effective
public speaker. One of the core ideas
in his books is that it is possible
to change other people's behavior by
changing one's reaction to them. This
is a fascinating work and is
thoroughly recommended for everyone.
The Christian Hymn Book Alexander
Campbell 1866
Pivotal Moments in Nursing Beth
Houser 2007 This book presents the
stories of 11 nurse leaders, all of
whom have changed the profession of
nursing through their personal
commitment to the profession, to
their patients, and to health care
worldwide.
The Fifth Favorite Gale Sears
2019-11-29 Eleven-year-old Allie
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

Whitman is dealing with stress about
her sixth-grade science project,
embarrassment about her chicken
costume for Halloween, and fear of
the Mad Woman of Tahoe Meadow. Added
to this, she feels that she is her
mother's fifth favorite in their
family of six. She tries hard to up
her status, but competing with her
dad, a charming older brother, a
brainy older sister, and a younger
sister with autism; Allie laments
that she may be stuck forever as low
man on the totem pole. The stakes
escalate for Allie when her brother
Paul, blackmails her into keeping a
dark secret in exchange for his
silence about one of her foolhardy
decisions. When Paul's secret turns
dangerous, Allie must decide between
her mother's approval or saving her
brother's life. The Fifth Favorite is
a clever story filled with lovable
characters, a bit of mystery, and
plenty of hope.
Poems by Emily Dickinson Emily
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Dickinson 1890
To Be Near Unto God Abraham Kuyper
2014-06-26 In Matthew 7:21 Jesus
clearly states that those that never
got to know Him will be cast away:
"Not everyone who says to Me, 'Lord,
Lord, ' will enter the kingdom of
heaven, but only the one who does the
will of my Father who is in heaven.
Many will say to Me on that day,
'Lord, Lord, did we not prophesy in
your name and in your name drive out
demons and in your name perform many
miracles?' Then I will tell them
plainly, 'I never knew you. Away from
Me, you evildoers!' - Mat 7:21-23 For
very many this is a very real risk.
But it need not be a risk at all.
Everything we have from God including salvation - comes from
coming to Him, totally surrendering
our will to Him, and from hearing His
voice so that God can lead us into
eternal life everlasting. And this is
not only for the initial commitment
to Christ. It is also for keeping us
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

in Christ and bringing us into a
closer and closer relationship with
our Creator, Lord, and Savior.
Without the continual nearness to God
we will die like a branch dies when
not attached to the vine.
I Am Third Gale Sayers 2001-10-01 For
use in schools and libraries only.
The inspiration for "Brian's Song.
What Universities Owe Democracy
Ronald J. Daniels 2021-10-05 "This
book identifies four distinct
functions of American higher
education that colleges and
universities have acquired over the
past two hundred years and that are
integral to liberal democracy: social
mobility, citizenship education, the
discovery and communication of
knowledge, and the cultivation of a
pluralistic society. Each chapter
takes up one of these functions to
analyze and assess"-Sacred Stacks Nancy Kalikow Maxwell
2006-04-10 Reflects on the spiritual
dimensions of libraries and
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librarianship in a secular world,
claiming that libraries will continue
to thrive through the digital age via
the preservation of culture, the
promotion of community, and the
provision of sacred space.
Palgrave's Golden Treasury of Songs
and Lyrics ... - Primary Source
Edition Francis Turner Palgrave
2013-12 This is a reproduction of a
book published before 1923. This book
may have occasional imperfections
such as missing or blurred pages,
poor pictures, errant marks, etc.
that were either part of the original
artifact, or were introduced by the
scanning process. We believe this
work is culturally important, and
despite the imperfections, have
elected to bring it back into print
as part of our continuing commitment
to the preservation of printed works
worldwide. We appreciate your
understanding of the imperfections in
the preservation process, and hope
you enjoy this valuable book.
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

How To Win Friends And Influence
People Dale Carnegie 2022-05-17 "How
to Win Friends and Influence People"
is one of the first best-selling
self-help books ever published. It
can enable you to make friends
quickly and easily, help you to win
people to your way of thinking,
increase your influence, your
prestige, your ability to get things
done, as well as enable you to win
new clients, new customers._x000D_
Twelve Things This Book Will Do For
You:_x000D_ Get you out of a mental
rut, give you new thoughts, new
visions, new ambitions._x000D_ Enable
you to make friends quickly and
easily._x000D_ Increase your
popularity._x000D_ Help you to win
people to your way of
thinking._x000D_ Increase your
influence, your prestige, your
ability to get things done._x000D_
Enable you to win new clients, new
customers._x000D_ Increase your
earning power._x000D_ Make you a
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better salesman, a better
executive._x000D_ Help you to handle
complaints, avoid arguments, keep
your human contacts smooth and
pleasant._x000D_ Make you a better
speaker, a more entertaining
conversationalist._x000D_ Make the
principles of psychology easy for you
to apply in your daily
contacts._x000D_ Help you to arouse
enthusiasm among your
associates._x000D_ Dale Carnegie
(1888-1955) was an American writer
and lecturer and the developer of
famous courses in self-improvement,
salesmanship, corporate training,
public speaking, and interpersonal
skills. Born into poverty on a farm
in Missouri, he was the author of How
to Win Friends and Influence People
(1936), a massive bestseller that
remains popular today._x000D_
The Missing Christmas Treasure Gale
Sears 2012 A delightful rhyme of one
child's search for his favorite
Christmas treasure. Children will
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

love this guessing game that
concludes when the boy finally finds
the treasure and fits its pieces
together, creating a beloved scene
that brings comfort, joy, and the
true meaning of Christmas to his
heart.
A Christmas Story Jean Shepherd
2010-10-27 A beloved, bestselling
classic of humorous and nostalgic
Americana—the book that inspired the
equally classic Yuletide film and the
live musical on Fox. The holiday film
A Christmas Story, first released in
1983, has become a bona fide
Christmas perennial, gaining in
stature and fame with each succeeding
year. Its affectionate, wacky, and
wryly realistic portrayal of an
American family’s typical Christmas
joys and travails in small-town
Depression-era Indiana has entered
our imagination and our hearts with a
force equal to It’s a Wonderful Life
and Miracle on 34th Street. This
edition of A Christmas Story gathers
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together in one hilarious volume the
gems of autobiographical humor that
Jean Shepherd drew upon to create
this enduring film. Here is young
Ralphie Parker’s shocking discovery
that his decoder ring is really a
device to promote Ovaltine; his
mother and father’s pitched battle
over the fate of a lascivious leg
lamp; the unleashed and unnerving
savagery of Ralphie’s duel in the
show with the odious bullies Scut
Farkas and Grover Dill; and, most
crucially, Ralphie’s unstoppable
campaign to get Santa—or anyone
else—to give him a Red Ryder carbine
action 200-shot range model air
rifle. Who cares that the whole adult
world is telling him, “You’ll shoot
your eye out, kid”? The pieces that
comprise A Christmas Story,
previously published in the larger
collections In God We Trust, All
Others Pay Cash and Wanda Hickey’s
Night of Golden Memories, coalesce in
a magical fashion to become an
the-silence-of-god-gale-sears

irresistible piece of Americana,
quite the equal of the film in its
ability to warm the heart and tickle
the funny bone.
The Silence of God Gale Sears 2021-12
Pent Up Damon Suede 2015 Ruben knows
his emotions are out of control even
as he races to untangle a high-priced
conspiracy and his crazy feelings
before somebody gets dead.
The Art of Fiction David Lodge
2012-04-30 In this entertaining and
enlightening collection David Lodge
considers the art of fiction under a
wide range of headings, drawing on
writers as diverse as Henry James,
Martin Amis, Jane Austen and James
Joyce. Looking at ideas such as the
Intrusive Author, Suspense, the
Epistolary Novel, Magic Realism and
Symbolism, and illustrating each
topic with a passage taken from a
classic or modern novel, David Lodge
makes the richness and variety of
British and American fiction
accessible to the general reader. He
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provides essential reading for
students, aspiring writers and anyone
who wants to understand how fiction
works.
The Silence of God Gale Sears 2010 At
the turn of the century St.
Petersburg offered the best of
Imperial Russia. Few realized that
the glitz and glamour of the Silver
Age would soon dissolve into mass
rebellion and revolution. For the
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wealthy Lindlof family, the only
Latter-day Saints living in St.
Petersburg at the time, life would
never be the same--changed forever by
an ideology that would persist for
more than a century. The ravages of
the Bolshevik Revolution are seen
through the eyes of nineteen-year-old
Agnes Lindlof and her lifelong
friend, Natasha, in a powerful,
extraordinary novel of devotion and
loyalty.
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